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NJMPF CLOSED  

Following President Cyril Ramaphosa’s address on the 23 March 2020, the NJMPF will be closed during the 

duration of the nation-wide lockdown. 

The escalating measures come as the rate at which Coronavirus Covid-19 is spreading around the world 

continues to accelerate. This highly contagious respiratory virus was declared a global emergency by the 

World Health Organisation in January 2020 and recently declared a national disaster by President Cyril 

Ramaphosa.  

As the South African government seeks to decrease the rapid spread of the coronavirus, the South African 

President declared the enforcement of a nation-wide lockdown for 21 days with effect from midnight on 

Thursday 26 March until 16 April 2020.  

To comply and assist the government in curbing this crisis, the Board of Trustees has taken a decision to 

close the Fund during this nation-wide lockdown. 

Tips to stay safe during the COVID-19 crisis: 

NJMPF CLOSED  

• Wash hands frequently with hand sanitisers or soap and water for at least 20 seconds 

• Cover your nose and mouth when coughing and sneezing with tissue or flexed elbow 

• Avoid close contact with anyone with cold or flu-like symptoms 

• Stay at home.            

During this period, the Fund will distribute electronic communication to all stakeholders via the Fund’s    

interactive website, mobile app, social media platforms, bulk sms and email.  

Kindly note that you will not be able to visit the Fund or call by phone for assistance with any query -     

however, you may send an email to info@njmpf.co.za and we will respond accordingly. 


